
 

REPEAL BOIL WATER ADVISORY

TO

Clarendon County

09-19-2025

AREA AFFECTED BY THIS REPEAL: Hudson Rd

People in the affected area no longer need to boil their water before drinking or cooking.

Water samples were tested by a certified lab, and the results show that the water is now safe for
drinking and cooking.

Should you have any questions concerning this repeal, please call 803-553-5939.

CC: State Agency

 


